
 

Year 2 Summer Term 2024 
 

As Geographers we are learning about the journey 
of food. We will be considering where our food 
comes from, how our food gets to us and the 
different people involved in the production of food.  
 
As Historians we are learning about our local place 
and how it has changed. We will consider and 
research how and why our local area has changed.  
 
In Art our enquiry question is ‘how can we transform 
an object and turn it into a sculpture, using our 
imagination’. We will be using a variety of materials 
to explore the craft of traditional worry dolls.  
 
In Computing we will be creating media. In this unit, 
pupils will be using a computer to create music. They 
will listen to a variety of pieces of music and consider 
how music can make them think and feel. 
 
In PSHE our focus is health and wellbeing. We will be 
learning about physical health and mental 
wellbeing, growing and changing and keeping safe.  
 
As Scientists our new unit is plants, we will observe 
and describe how seeds and bulbs grow into mature 
plants. We will also find out how plants need water, 
light and a suitable temperature to grow and stay 
healthy.  

 

 
 
 

In our English we are beginning with the fictional text ‘Mixed up 
Fairy tales’. Throughout this unit we will be learning how to use 
compound sentences in our writing, the use of expanded noun 
phrases for description and using past tense verbs.  

 

In spellings we are continuing to learn different rules following 
Little Wandle. Throughout this unit, we will be recapping 
familiar graphemes whilst exploring different ways of spelling 
words. We will also be learning about different rules within 
spelling such as how the endings or words change, syllables 
within words and double letters.  

As Mathematicians we will begin with a unit on 
addition and subtraction of two-digit numbers. We 
will also be covering money, fractions, time and 
position and direction.  
 
As Musicians we will be learning how to play the 
recorder. We will learn about rhythm and the 
importance of timing. Children will work together, 
listen to each other and play in time.   
 
In RE, we will be learning about Judaism and exploring 
some traditional stories within the religion.  
 
In PE we will begin with ‘Attack versus defence’. This 
unit of work will challenge pupils to create simple 
attacking and defending tactics. Pupils will apply these 
tactics as a team into games. We will also be using the 
swimming pool further into the Summer Term.  
 
As Design Technologists we will be using templates 
and joining techniques to change a 2D shape to a 3D 
product.  
 


